FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOIA)/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 (EIR) – Covid information for businesses
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Following the coronavirus crisis, please provide, preferably by PDF, the information produced by the Council sent to non-essential retail businesses in Leicester (regardless of whether exclusively to those types of businesses or also sent to other businesses/recipients) in the period 29 June - 8 July 2020.
Information for businesses was posted on the Leicester.gov.uk website. From the original lockdown in March, businesses were signposted to the LLEP’s Business Gateway website where the full range of help and support was posted.   The Business Gateway also offered the option to engage with a business adviser
Please access the following links and see the document attached.

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Business Toolkit - Business Gateway Growth Hub (bizgateway.org.uk)  

https://r1.dotmailer-email.com/4MPG-V6J1-0929NELN70/cr.aspx
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/coronavirus/advice-and-support-for-businesses/leicester-reopening-guidance-and-plan/ 

Reopening Plan – June 2020

Advice and Guidance for Reopening – June 2020

Queue management with social distancing – June 20

Reopening non-essential retail in Leicester – 24 July falls outside of period referred to but attached for reference.
There is also additional information on the website for risk assessments, face covering etc.    The business information posted in June would have remained on the website well past July.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
